
Sound Off! 

Bulletin 

#36 

The Newsletter of VETERANS UNITED FOR TRUTH, Inc. 

“Veterans standing up for each other” 

             12 March 2010 
 

 
 

           
 
 

ATTENTION VETERANS OF THE IRAQ AND 
AFGHANISTAN WARS 

 

The law firm Disability Rights Advocates (DRA) is 
investigating the military’s use of Personality Disorder 
discharges.  If you received a Personality Disorder 
discharge, we would like to hear from you. 

 

Personality Disorder discharges can leave soldiers 
ineligible for disability and medical benefits, force 
servicemembers to pay back a portion of their reenlistment 
bonus, and lead to difficulty finding a job after their 
discharge. 
 

 

Tell us your story.  Call DRA at 510-665-8644 (or TTY at 
510-665-8716) or email Becca at 
bvonbehren@dralegal.org. 

 
 
None of the information you provide us will be disclosed without your permission. 
 
DRA is one of the two law firms that is challenging the U.S. Department of Veterans Affa
(VA’s) practices in failing to adequately treat veterans with post-traumatic stress disor
(PTSD), and we also have a longstanding interest in ensuring disabled individuals’ eq
access to medical care.  For more information about DRA, please visit www.dralegal.org.   


